
HOLME-NEXT-THE-SEA PARISH COUNCIL 

MEETING OF 6
th

 SEPTEMBER 2011 

The Council discussed the quotes for the southern area of Park Piece but further investigation 

into scraping the pond and planting the area was to be carried out.  Plans were discussed for 

tree planting in the autumn and some advice will be sought on this matter and reported to the 

next meeting.  A report of horses using the land had been received and it was agreed to 

monitor the situation.   

The property for let at 27 Beach Road had received a number of applications and these were 

given consideration at the meeting.  It is hoped that the bungalow will very shortly be 

occupied once again.   

Matters raised since the last meeting included the lack of cats eyes along the Main Road and 

the trees that need inspection on Orchard Lane that are not all in good condition. The matter 

of overhanging trees at the bus stop area, raised at the last meeting, is due to be dealt with by 

the Highways department.  The Council has also been offered advice on waste reduction 

initiatives and an invitation will be sent to suggest a short talk at a Council meeting in the 

near future.  

A report at the meeting, from one of our Borough Councillors, advised that                    

Holme-next-the-Sea does not have any sites that have been identified for possible 

development within the Local Development Framework.  

Finances included payment of gardening expenses and village hall insurance.  

A planning application for an extension of time on a planning permission for Pepper Pot 

Cottage was recommended for approval.   

The Netgain meeting had been changed from 19
th

 September to 5
th

 October. Please see the 

separate advert for details.  

The next meeting of Holme-next-the-Sea Parish Council will be held on Tuesday 11
TH

 

October 2011 at 7.30pm in the Village Hall.  Members of the public are welcome to attend 

and put their comments and questions to the Councillors during ‘public particpation’. 

Glynis Allen, Clerk to Holme-next-the-Sea Parish Council 

NOTICE 

Complaints have been received by the Parish Council about an 

increase in ‘dog poo’ on the golf course.  

Please would all dog walkers ensure that ‘dog poo’ is removed and 

placed in dog bins or taken away.  



 


